[bookmark: _GoBack]The email below was sent to all guests that dined in the restaurant on the dates when the positive covid employee worked.




Dear STC member,

You are receiving this email because our records indicate that you may have been exposed to COVID-19. 

Despite all efforts and protocols to minimize the risk of contamination, we were just informed that one of our servers tested positive for COVID-19. The employee worked Lawn service June 17, 19, 21, and 22 showing no symptoms. This individual came to work Monday June 22 and felt fine but woke up Tuesday June 23, feeling under the weather. The individual contacted their supervisor and was advised to get tested per STC COVID policy. Unfortunately the result this morning came in as positive for COVID-19. The individual had followed all of our safety guidelines while at work and self-quarantined while waiting on the results. 

In abundance of caution, we recommend that you get tested for COVID-19 since you were on property and might have been served by this particular staff member. The risk of contamination is extremely small since we have followed all Health Inspector and State Guidelines but the decision in the end is completely yours, however we do strongly encourage you to take the necessary precautions. 

Should you have any questions about this, feel free to contact me directly via email at [insert email] . Since I have personally been in close contact with the employee as well, I will also isolate myself and work from home until I receive my COVID-19 test results back. 

Stay well, 

[General Manager]
